CLUB NEWSLETTER.

In an effort to try to keep members up to date with our monthly Board Meetings it was decided to try a Newsletter which will be e-mailed to members with the internet and have printed copies available for members to collect/read at the club house.

Update from Board of Management Meeting - 3:8:2020.

Still unable to set a date for our club AGM

D Green to be advertised for sale by tender.

Croquet Club requested use of a green & toilet facilities in April 2021.

The club organised a framed certificate and card for Life Member, Arch Conn, in recognition of his 100th Birthday. Mrs Conn was very appreciative of the gesture.

A letter of thanks was written to Trevor & Bev Bretag for their work to get our Website up and running. Make sure you check out the website and let Trevor know if you have some news to share with our members.

An Insurance claim has been submitted for the work that Berrys completed on A Green

Berrys are aware that more work is needed on C Green.

In July at the Ladies Information Session President Stewart presented Shirley Quick with her Super Veterans badge.

Gisela Morrell has applied to become a Social member of our club.

RE – Saturday Pennant. The selectors have made a recommendation to the Board that Saturday Pennant be played with the same format as last season.

Updates were made to Club Regulations

The 5 a side tournament which the ladies run in September has been cancelled for that date but may be able to find a date in the new year.

Pool Table – discussion and decision making be taken to our Club AGM

Sponsorship signage for Robert Goudie and Richard Goudie will be displayed at our club.

A Sympathy Card to be sent to the family of Pat O Connor

I hope this helps to keep you in touch with activities around the club

Betty Cozens (Secretary)

NB...COVID 19 Revised Stage 3 Guidelines Summary for Clubs will be forwarded to members later today.